Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:20 PM

To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Avenue Hotel

From: james halbrook <jh505593@gmail.com> Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 12:36 PM

To: Heather Wright < hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: Winslow Avenue Hotel

Dear Ms. Wright:

I was told you are the contact person to receive public comments regarding the proposed hotel in Winslow. If this is incorrect, I apologize for wasting your time. However, my comment is brief: Please support the hotel as I look forward to protesting in front of it.

Sincerely,

Jim Halbrook